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    HATTIESBURG,  WE WANT YOUR INPUT!  
 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

2021 
CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL 
PERFORMANCE EVALUATION 
REPORT (CAPER) 

 
PUBLIC HEARING & COMMENT PERIOD  
In accordance with Federal Regulations governing the use of Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) funds, public input will be solicited beginning on February 11, 2022, to comment on 
proposed CDBG CAPER. The City of Hattiesburg’s draft Consolidated Annual Performance and 
Evaluation Report (CAPER) describes the performance of City activities funded during the fiscal year 
of 2021. The CAPER is prepared for the U. S. Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD).  
 
Comments on the Draft CAPER for FY 2021 can be directed to Community Development via 
cdbg@hattiesburgms.com, via telephone to 601-554-1006 or post mail to City of Hattiesburg, P. O. 
Box 1898, Hattiesburg, MS 39403. The City will consider comments until March 9, 20222.  
 
A PUBLIC HEARING will be held on March 9, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. at the Train Depot Community Room 
located at 308 Newman Street, Hattiesburg, MS 39401. The purpose of this hearing is to afford an 
opportunity for stakeholders and residents to provide feedback and comments related to the 
proposed plan.  
 
Under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, all persons requiring a special 
accommodation for a meeting because of a disability, physical impairment, or English language 
deficiency to participate should contact the Community Development Division at 601-554-1006. 
 

  

TUESDAY, MARCH 9, 2022 
5:30 p.m. | Train Depot 
Community Room  
308 Newman Street 
Hattiesburg, MS 39401 
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